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WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 

10th September 2021  

Victoria Primary Academy          

             

Dates 

 17th September 

Hatton Fun Run 

Years 3—6 only 

PE kits must be in school 
Please sponsor your 
child, see page 8 

 

 17th September 

Deadline for 
competition, see page 5 

Notes 

● WANTED!  

Shoe boxes for Monday 
13/9. Please bring to the 
office. Thank you 

 

The children have had a lovely few days in Reception this week, with 
separate morning and afternoon sessions to help them settle in smaller 
groups. We have had lots of smiles and started to form lots of 
friendships! More pictures inside. . . . . . . . .  

Welcome to our Reception children. 

A quick reminder, especially for our new parents, that there is no 
parking allowed on site. Please find safe street parking and walk 
your children into the school grounds. Thank you. 

NO PARKING ON SCHOOL SITE 

Enjoy your weekend and we’ll see you back in school on Monday at 8.45am,       
   (timings differ for Reception children). 

, Principal 
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WEEKLY  
ATTENDANCE  

WINNERS 

Class 3A 91.2% 

Class 3B 98.6% 

Class 4A 97.2% 

Class 4B 91.7% 

Class 5A 99.3% 

Class 5B 97.0% 

Class 6A 91.8% 

Class 6B 93.1% 

KEY STAGE 2 

Class RA 100% 

Class RB 96.6% 

Class 1A 91.0% 

Class 1B 92.8% 

Class 2A 99.3% 

Class 2B 94.1% 

KEY STAGE 1 

 1ST  CLASS RA 

 2ND  CLASS 2A 

 3RD  CLASS RB 

 1ST  CLASS 5A  

 2ND  CLASS 3B 

 3RD  CLASS 4A 

Absence 

If your child is not able to attend school, please 
telephone to let us know by 9.00am each morning 

of absence. 

01933 223323 

Having a good education helps to open up more 

opportunities in adult life for our children. As parents, you 

have a legal duty to ensure that your children attend school 

on a regular basis.  

The Principal may not grant any leave of absence (holiday) 

during term time unless there are exceptional circumstances.  

If you intend to take your child out of school please complete 

a notification of absence form well in advance of any 

planned absence. If the request is denied and you still 

decide to take your child out of school, then the absence will 

be coded as unauthorised.  

This may lead to a Fixed Penalty Notice being issued.  

LEAVE OF ABSENCE/HOLIDAYS IN TERM TIME  

Medicines 

Medicines prescribed by a doctor can be 
administered at school by a member of 

staff. The label with the child’s name and 
dosage instructions must be intact and 

legible. An adult must bring in and 
collect the medication from the office. 

TOTAL WEEKLY ATTENDANCE  94.8%   
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 VICTASTIC CERTIFICATES AWARDED TO. . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  

Miss Holmes 

Whole class for a fantastic first week at school! All of the children have settled well, 
supported each other and are already showing our Victoria values. I am so proud of all of 
them!  

Miss Addison-Bruce 

Whole class for settling well and demonstrating the school vales and following the school 
rules.  

Mrs Hensman 

Whole class for settling really well and demonstrating the school values and following the 
school rules.  

Mrs Chauhan 

Whole class for settling really well and demonstrating the school values and following the 
school rules.  

Mrs Walmsley 

Mrs Brindle 

Edy Cojocaru for his super help in speaking to a new Romanian child in our class.  

James Hedges for being a great role model, demonstrating our new school rules.  

Miss Cox 

Edy Cojocaru for his super help in speaking to a new Romanian child in our class.  

James Hedges for being a great role model, demonstrating our new school rules.  

Mr Tyson 

Arjun Ashar for using brilliant descriptive language in English.  

Aleksandra Jabaji for being an excellent role model and demonstrating the Victoria values.  

Mrs O’Mahoney 

Hudhayfah Ali for great responses to questions and trying his best.  

Amora Pink for showing all the Victoria value and being an excellent role model.  

Mrs Embling 

Tristan Mierins for showing bravery at the swimming pool. 

Shy Holder for excellent listening in swimming.  

Mrs Slow 

Phoebe Maxwell for helping other children during maths. 

Tone Loasby-Rice for setting a great example with following the new school rules.  

Mrs Harding 

Mrs Bellamy 

Izabela  Savu for a great start to year 5 with a fantastic attitude. 

Kaira Newby for being true to herself in PSHE when discussing peer influence.  

Miss Smith 

Julia Jabaji for upholding Victoria values and being a fantastic role model.  

Andreea Sandor for her fantastic enthusiasm for our new book Journey to Jo’burg.  

Miss Costanzo Connie Johnson and Leon Pawlow for an amazing start to Year 6.  

Mrs Stevenson 

Eden Agborsangaya for an excellent start to the term, especially his use of descriptive 
vocabulary in his writing.  

Poppy Rumsby for her creative thinking, researching ideas and sharing her planet party 
ideas in science. 
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Justin Savu, Class 1A 

 

Justin says that his strength is counting.           
Mrs Hensman was very impressed when he 

counted to 73! 

GOLDEN BOOK 

Letters have gone home this week with information about after school clubs, starting on Monday 13th September. 

Please select one option and return the form, together with full cash payment in an envelope, to the class teacher 
or the office. The cost of each activity is £15.00 for the remaining six weeks of term. 

After the first round of allocations, you will be made aware, by Parent mail and the newsletter, if other spaces are 
available. 
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It’s. . .  It’s... 

We have 3 Academy Rules  
1. Treat everyone and everything with respect and      

kindness 

2. Work hard and try your best 
3. Learn and play sensibly and safely 

‘Design a poster to promote 
our new school rules’ 

You have all been learning our new school rules and putting them in to 
practise. 

To promote these new rules, Mr Pearson would like you to design a poster 
for them. 

The winner will receive a prize and also the glory of having their 
design used in every classroom and across the whole wider school. 

 

Rules for entries: 

 Entries must be on A4 paper—ask at the office if you don’t have any at 
home. 

 Entries must be in colour. 

 Entries must include the correct wording of the rules (see below). 

 Deadline: Entries must be handed in to the office by                             
    Friday, 17th September. 
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We are so proud of all of the new Reception 
children for being fantastic on their first days 
in school. 

TITLE TEXT Reception’s first sessions 
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Fun Saturday Morning Football Session  

 

Time: 9am-10am  

Location: Redwell Leisure Centre 3G 
Pitch  

Age: 4/7 Year Olds - 8/10 Year Olds 

& 

Tuesday Multi Sport Afterschool Session 

 

Time: 4pm-5.30pm 

Location: Redwell Leisure Centre 3G 
Pitch  

Age: 4/7 Year Olds - 8/10 Year Olds 

 

How to book:  

 

email Northamptonshire@dkdcoaching.com 

or visit www.dkdcoaching.com  

 

N OT I C E B O A R D  

mailto:Northamptonshire@dkdcoaching.com
http://www.dkdcoaching.com/
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THIS WEEK’S SPORTING CHAMPIONS 

1A Abraham Adewumi: For showing great perseverance during our first indoor PE lesson.  

1B AJ Amoah:  For great movement in dance. 

2A Rosie Cooper: For creating super shapes and balances in gymnastics and working 
cooperatively to move PE equipment safely  

2B Talia Dunnett: For excellent participation and using different ways of travelling!  

3A Freddie Foster-Reed: For demonstrating excellent throwing skills with both power and 
accuracy.  

3B Chayce Moreton: For continued great effort in PE.  

4A Elisha Spencer: For super enthusiasm and effort in swimming.  

4B Iulian Mateescu:  For working really well in a team.  

5A Freddie Garcia Davis: For great enthusiasm in PE. 

5B Blazej Kalinowski: For being a team player in our first Basketball lesson.  

6A Fabian Squires: For doing his very best in P.E. 

6B Kacper Sobotka: For his enthusiasm and being a supportive team member.  

HATTON ACADEMIES FUN RUN -We're taking part in Race for Life 
Schools to raise money to beat cancer sooner. 

This has been rescheduled from July in the last academic year - Children in Years 3—6 will take part 

on Friday 17th September at 10:00am at Sir Christopher Hatton Academy/Oakway Academy fields. 

Please sponsor your child and encourage other family and friends to do so too. 

Donating through this page is simple, fast and totally secure. Your details are safe with Cancer 

Research UK  

https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/sir-christopher-hatton-academy-6 

 

Parents of children in years 3—6 may attend the event to watch. Parents should enter via the 

Oakway gates and remain in the allocated area. 

 

Help Cancer Research UK improve results even faster.  

https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/sir-christopher-hatton-academy-6

